
 
 

October 2013 Technical Meeting 

Enhancing Pipeline Safety through Valve Automation 

Join us on October 15
th
 as we learn from Mark Adelmann - EN Engineering how the 

implementation of improved valve automation systems is helping to reduce the risk and 
minimize the effects of pipeline failures. 

The San Bruno Incident in 2010 has put a renewed emphasis on pipeline safety. To 
protect the public, their infrastructure and as result of new regulations, gas pipeline 
operators are implementing programs to enhance the safety and reliability of their 

transmission and distribution networks.  These are typically major, multi-year programs that include 
testing, pipe replacement, valve automation, inspection and records review. 

Mark is Vice President of the Automation & Electrical Design group at EN Engineering. EN Engineering 
provides engineering, consulting and automation services to pipeline companies, utilities, municipalities 
and industrial customers. He has a B.S. in Computer Engineering from the University of Illinois and over 
thirty years of experience in the design of automation systems for the pipeline industry. 

Technical Meeting Topics to be Covered:  

 Pipeline Infrastructure and Failures 

 Pipeline Safety Enhancement Programs 

 Valve Automation Strategies and Design Philosophy 

 Design Considerations and Challenges 

 Design of a Typical Valve Automation System 

 Operational Considerations 

Location:  Nevin's Brewing Company 
12337 South Rt. 59 
Plainfield, IL  60585 
http://www.nevinsbrewing.com/ 
 

Date & Time: Tuesday, October 15
th

, 2013 
5:00 PM Social Hour 
6:00 PM Dinner 
7:00 PM Presentation 
 

Register:  http://isawilldupage.org/october-2013-tech-meeting/ 
 

$10 Non- Members | $5 Member & Students 

Social Hour Sponsored By: Revere Electric 

Attend this seminar and receive 1.0 Professional Development Hours (PDH) 

http://www.nevinsbrewing.com/
http://isawilldupage.org/october-2013-tech-meeting/

